
John and Jonah, 
 
I have one suggestion for the draft to the Legislature and one additional thought. 
 
I recommend adding the Principles as an appendix. There is a lot of good work and 
guidance synthesized in those Principles, and given that this submission will be an 
important document, I think helpful to include for all to benefit. 
 
Secondly, every time I see “AG”, I read instinctively as “Attorney General” first, then 
correct myself. For legislators and staff not steeped in the work, that might occur for 
them, too. Is it worth spelling out? You’ll know better than me. 
 
Thanks much for all this good work! 
 
Mark Savage 
 
 


